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NOTICE 
 
 It is reported that some fake notices/ advertisements are being circulated in the name 

of the EFL University on the social media handles and other available networking means 

through a phishing activity done by some cyber miscreants to defraud the public to pay fee 

through a spurious QR code for admission/s to postgraduate and part time programmes of the 

University.  

 Any notice/ advertisement for admission to the programmes of the University will be 

posted only on the official website of the University, www.efluniversity.ac.in. Candidates 

interested to get admission to any of the programmes shall visit the website of University only 

for any updates, which has already been put in the notice of all.  

It is brought to the notice of all the concerned that the notice/s/ advertisement/s, which 

are in circulation, other than those posted on the University's website, are false. The University 

will not take any responsibility nor any legal or such other claim lie against the University for 

any of the payment/s made by the candidate/s, who gave credence to such fake 

notices/advertisement/s for admission into the programmes of the University.  
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